
 

 

 

Invitations: America and God's Will - Washington Monument Rally 
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Dear Distinguished Community Leaders and Ambassador for Peace, 

  

The Universal Peace Federation USA cordially invites you to the 40th 

Anniversary of UPF Founder Rev. Sun Myung Moon's historical speech at 

the Washington Monument on September 18, 1976 in celebration of 

America's bicentennial. 

 

He declared in front of 300,000 people, “I respect and truly love 
America as a great nation, the central nation in God’s 
Providence.” He said, “At this crossroads of human history, we must 
listen to the calling of God. God prepared America for 200 years. 
This is the time for awakening.” 

 

To participate, register now at www,us,upf,org/washingtonrally 

  



 

 

 

 

Also before the rally, we invite you to bring or rent a bike and join the 

Peace Road 2016. This is the final leg of the American tour that started in 

the west coast which is part of the international tour covering all the 

continents of the world. 

 

The idea of a “Peace Road” or an international highway that physically 



 

 

 

connects all people of the world together, was the enduring vision of the 

founder of UPF, the late Rev. Sun Myung Moon. In 1981 at an 

international science conference in Seoul he suggested the construction 

of a highway between Korea and Japan, two former enemy nations, and 

from 2005 onwards he began to advocate a more ambitious project: the 

building of the “Peace Tunnel” to cross the Bering Strait. 
 

The tour starts at 2PM. Register at www,peaceroadusa,org 

 

 
 

  

 

 

Like Us On Facebook  
  

  

  

 

  

 
 


